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Olympic Tickets Notice.

For information to members who have purchased tickets allocated to the British Table Tennis Federation and
made payment via the ETTA, they will receive a one-day Travelcard for London zones 1-9 with the tickets. We are
still awaiting a firm date from the British Olympic Association following the recent announcement of the
appointment of a company who will be printing the tickets.

Regards

Val Murdoch BTTF Company Secretary.
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